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February 12, 2009

Mr. Herman Smith

Chief of the National Accounts Section
United Nations Statistics Division
Department of Economic and Social Affairs
Two United Nations Plaza

DC2-1670

New York, NY

10017

Dear Mr. Smith,

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the draft of volume 2 of the 2008
SNA. Such a major international statistical standard takes a great deal of effort to
compile and publish and it is with sincere appreciation that I commend all of the hard
work that has gone into creating this volume.

I hope the deliberations at the Statistical Commission go well and I look forward
to having both volumes completed and moving on to implementation.

Sincerely,

Karen Wilson
Assistant Chief Statistician
Statistics Canada

Cc: Béla Prigly
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